To the Golf Committee at cleveland Hewgnts,
My nume \S daley Bryan; | ama
stholarship recipient for 2015 and |
wanted to personally express my grattude
| YD +hose who donated . Thanw you fof
Your generosity. ' am fruly graﬂﬂl
0 have been awarded this scholarship.

Thanh you  agatn .
Best,
Haley Beyon
u/afvs






Il of you have been so nice ut hopefully, this special card
in such a thoughtful way, will show, at least in part,
It’s hard to find a way to thank The many warm and grateful thoughts

each one of you today... : this brings straight from the heart.

Dear Members,
T am honored 1o be one of
recipieats of the HBal

9 cholae ship - Thaek, You fr e
Su.ppbr’(’. The Scholarship will
help me ~with College tuikion
ar Feu, Once Qgain , X

Offer My Sin cerest *Mnt?

Lor Youe Yenerous Supfqu— 4 |

Sincerel ™ ,

Kogr?”




Natalie Santana

2407 N Combee Rde Lakeland, FL 33805
Phone: (863)661-7553 ® E-Mail: n.santana96@hotmail.com

Date: June 08, 2015

Cleveland Heights 4-Ball Invitational
Golf Committee

Members

P.O. Box 2884

Lakeland, FL

33806-2884

Dear Golf Committee:

On behalf of my family and myself I would like to thank you for your generosity. I can not put into words
how much this means to me it is an honor to be recognized with such a scholarship, especially from
Cleveland Heights which was my home course for the three wonderful seasons of golf I participated in.
It’s rewarding in many ways to see the efforts of my coaches, team, and myself pay off. I hope that my
name up on the board at Cleveland Heights will inspire many more golfers like me to work hard, because
every drop of sweat while playing golf is worth it.

I began golf my sophomore year of high school and I had never even touched a club. I was fortunate to
have coaches that were patient no matter how many times I put my head up. Without my coaches and the
team, T would not have fallen in love with golf like I did. The Dreadnaught team was not the only one
supporting me; the workers at the Cleveland Heights Golf Course were also there for the team and me.
Everyday before a match Jimmy would pitch in with a “Good luck” and Keith went out and gave all the
new comers a few lessons to sharpen our skills. Everyone made me feel welcomed no matter how bad my
game was. I am so lucky to have been able to participate in such a wonderful sport that I can continue to
play for the rest of my life. Golf has been one of the greatest rewards I have received; my life without it
would be a bore.

Once again I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart. This scholarship shows my mom that
the fifteen-minute drives to Cleveland Heights paid off. It shows my dad that my sister and I were not
wasting our time on the course. This scholarship shows my coaches and team members that their effort
was worth the time and energy. The scholarship adds pride to the Dreadnaught golf team since all four of
us received the 4-Ball Invitational Scholarship this year. Thank you so much, your generosity will pay off
one day in the glory of God. My words do not come close enough to how thankful I am, but I will make it
clear through my actions as I continue to put as much effort as I did into golf into my education. Thank
you. God bless you all and your families.

Sincerely,

WW/J s

Natalie Santana



Monica Santana

2407 N. Combee Rd.® Lakeland, FL. 33805
Phone: (863) 661-7553 ® E-Mail: m.santana2015@hotmail.com

Date: June 8, 2015

Dear Cleveland Heights 4-Ball Invitational
Golf Committee Members:

Thank you, for putting together such a great event as the Cleveland Heights’ 4-Ball Invitational
Tournament, for the scholarship, and for your tremendous amount of effort that allowed for four
scholarship winners. Playing golf has given me so much, this scholarship being a bonus, for the
past three years I have been able to indulge in the sport, building character, friendships, skills,
and success. Cleveland Heights has been an instrument and tool, helping me along the way as
Lakeland High School’s home course, out on those green are my first drives, chips, putts, and
even pars. Along with all my golf skills, I can say that Cleveland Heights’ hosts a home for me, I
met incredible and humble people in my past three years who did not laugh because I had never
swung a club, but took it as a chance to teach me how to swing. I have gone through more
instructors than someone that has been playing for eight years because so many people at
Cleveland Heights were willing to help. Today, it has all paid off, I am not a pro, but I am part of
the first Lakeland High School’s girls golf team to go to the Regionals Tournament and when I
step out on a course I am enlightened by the game of golf. Once again, Thank you for wishing to
help further my education and thank you for not only supporting my as I leave to college, but for
supporting me through my entire experiences of being a part of Lakeland High School’s golf
team these past three years. With out golf and without this scholarship my life would not be
transcending into the beauty that it is today. Thank you and I hope to see you all soon.

Sincerely,

VAN G G

Monica Santana



